
Good morning, today is Friday, October 20th.  
 
We are on a 12:15 early release schedule today. A reminder that next week is our 
conference week with early dismissal each day at 12:15. Because of the shortened day 
and lunch periods, the lunch offered in the cafeteria will be PBJ sandwiches, yogurt 
combos, and protein packs.  
 
Also, due to the early release, there are no after school clubs or study hall next week.  
 
Ms. Bus needs all the students in our building to register for the Fuel up to Play 60 
program.  We are going to be getting some special events coming our way, but you need 
to sign up, it is very easy, just sign onto Fueluptoplay60.com   
 
This year’s yearbook theme is United! Entries for the yearbook cover contest are due by 
this afternoon in Mrs. Stoskopf in room. If you haven’t picked up your entry form, they 
are located on the wall by the main office.  Good luck! 
 
Have you ever wanted to help others in need and also give a shout out to your friends? 
Your chance is coming soon! Introducing….Hugs for Hurricanes. We want to help 
people in Puerto Rico, Texas, and Florida who are recovering from devastating 
hurricanes.  You can donate to help!  
 
Simply purchase a Hershey’s Hug candy gram for $1 to send a treat and a positive note 
to a friend or teacher at Gateway.  All of the money collected will be donated to help 
those affected by the hurricanes.  Start saving your money, candy grams will be sold 
starting Thursday! Candy grams will be delivered on October 31st.  
 
Sports “try-outs” begin on Monday, October 30th after school for the following sports: 
 
Boys Basketball – 7th & 8th Grades 
Girls  Volleyball – 7th & 8th Grades 
 
Boys & Girls Soccer – 7 & 8th Grades 
 
All students trying-out need to have a  current Sport Physical form completed from their 
doctor. Also, all students will need to have 3 forms completed on Rank One Web-Site ( 
there is a link on the Gateway Home Page).  You can also get information at the student 
kiosk on the wall by the office 
 
Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character. Have a great weekend! 
 
 


